
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 09.25.2013 
 
To: Carol Crosson, AVP 
 
From: Nick Gomez, COO 
 
Re: New Site Development 
 
 
Based on discussion and review at senior management meeting, decision was made to proceed forward with 
planning on new site location: 
 
 

New Campus Site: Madera 
 
 
If you should have any questions, please let me know. 


